
December 26, 1996 

 

The Mount Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Thursday, December 26, 1996, at 10:00 a.m. 

in the Township Municipal Building located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA.  All members 

were present.   

 

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the Township Budget for 1997.  Dayhoff asked if there were any 

questions or concerns with the proposed budget or if anyone had come in to look at it.  Secretary Koontz said 

that Mrs. Holmes had been in.   

 

Beebe inquired if the tax millage rate was in place.  It is at the same rate as last year, .15.   

 

Long asked for the original (pencil copy) to compare with the typed copy that was given the supervisors for 

the meeting.  He noted that everything seems to be as they discussed.   

 

Dayhoff asked what was the purpose of the $20,000 shown for “Other Financing Uses.”  Beebe explained that 

this amount was being set aside for capital purchases ad equipment repair;  feels maybe this amount should be 

increased next year.   

 

Motion by Dayhoff to adopt the budget, 2
nd

 by Long, carried.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m.   

 

Submitted  by Bonnie L. Koontz, secretary.   


